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>>> "Ted Langan" <trketed@gmail.com> 1/15/2008 3:13 PM >>>
I oppose the California Energy Commission's proposed regulation to allow utility
companies to remotely control our thermostats. It's an issue I feel strongly
about. This proposal is big brother government at its worst, and I do not
support it anymore than I would support allowing the government to put
cameras in our homes. It is an invasion of our privacy and individual rights.

I also oppose any revisions to the original proposal as it would merely be a
stepping stone down the path to the original proposal.

You're a bunch of Nazis and all of you deserve to hang for treason!
Sincerely,

Richard T. Langan
Truckee, CA



